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CAYAC 
The Coopersville Area Youth Advisory Council (CAYAC) is made up of 
high school students from the Coopersville area. CAYAC members meet 
during the school year to discuss and assess youth issues prevalent in 
the community, as well as  to review grant proposals made to benefit 
youth in the community. Members of CAYAC have the opportunity to 
make real change by awarding grants to projects which make a positive 
impact on the community.  CAYAC Advisor: Kelly Rupert
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AFFILIATES

Amount Granted From
Donor Advised Funds� $342,161

Organizational/Agency plus Non FASB� $126,294

Designated Funds� $66,387

Scholarship Funds� $33,022

Affiliate Competitive Grant Program� $28,650

CAYAC Youth Fund� $17,475

Total � $613,989
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The CACF recently celebrated their 30th anniversary 
and added to that milestone with another – passing 

the $10 million mark in assets! Their growth continues 
to positively impact Coopersville, making it a better 

place to live and work for all its citizens.
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